
A-32/25, A-33/25 variance application 
 
Committee of Adjustment - the building in question abuts our backyards on Oliver Street.  
The original plan for this building, which we had no problems with, consisted of  2-stories 
and 2-units. 
We have been unpleasantly surprised to see that it is now 3 stories, with a steeply-pitched 
roof rising to 4 stories, which means it is now towering over all other homes and our 
backyards. 
 
When questioned why this adjustment didn’t ask us for comments, we were told, because 
the area is zoned for this height that our opinions were not required. 
 
Thank you for asking for our opinions on this re-adjustment. 
 
We have no problem with  part a, which would have a second story porch overlooking the 
street. We do have a problem with part b, which would have a second story porch looking 
directly into several yards, and in my neighbours' cases, directly into their homes. The 
privacy of both the Oliver street residents and the Alice street residents would be unduly 
compromised. 
 
Please consider ruling against part b and the rear porches. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Val Morse & James Gordon 

 Oliver Street 
Guelph 
 




